
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #61 
 
Date:   September 24, 2021 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Don McCumber 

Poppy and Remembrance Committee 
Chairman 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Cadet Participation- 2021 Poppy Campaign 

and Remembrance Ceremonies 
 

Message:  
 
Comrades:  The following message was received from J3 Operations / Cadet and Junior 
Canadian Rangers outlining Cadet involvement in the 2021 Poppy Campaign and local 
Remembrance Ceremonies: 
 
“Approval for Cadets to participate in the Poppy Campaign has been delegated to the 
RCSU (Regional) COs and they will be able to authorise based on local COVID and PHM 
conditions. We will be messaging this to the RCSUs this week, and your legions can 
reach out to their local contacts in terms of checking in on participation and 
coordination.”  
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